
Crickson C i v e n  
Bridal Shower
Glenna Erickson was 

the guest of honor at 
a bridal shower held 
at the Baptist Parish 
House on Thursday
evening, Dec. b .

For entertainment 
games were played with 
Mrs. Merrill Tripp, 
Mrs. Bill Stevens, and 
Gloria Heibein winning 
prizes.

Glenna was assisted 
with opening her gifts 
by her mother, Mrs. 
Bjarne Erickson, . and 
her future mother-in- 
law, Mrs. Lloyd West.

A dessert luncheon 
was served by the
hostesses; Mrs. Cliff 
Johnson, Mrs. Elsie 
Frost, Mrs. Glen Roos^ 
Mrs. Manuel Kautzman, 
Mrs. John Hruby, Mrs. 
Bill Stevens, Mrs. 
Arlie Burk, Mary Frost, 
Patsy Dickinson, and 
Janet Skelly.

Hutchison- S  to ken
Collide

Bob Hutchison, the 
driver of a 195*+ Ford 
station wagon and Joe 
Stoken, the driver of 
a 1958 Plymouth, were 
involved in an acci
dent on the Weydemeyer 
Flats near Fortine.

Hutchison was at
tempting to turn into 
the V/eydemeyer road, 
but failed to give any 
signal of his turning. 
Mr. Stoken was follow
ing and when seeing he 
could not stop for the 
slowing car, attempted 
to pass but smashed 
into the side of the

station wagon sending 
it over the bank. The 
damage to the Stoken 
car was estimated at- 
$700 and $150 damage 
was done to the Hutch
ison car.

John Dura, the dri
ver of a 194-9 Lincoln, 
was forced to run off 
the road to avoid col
liding into the wreck-
age. No damage
done to the Lincoln

ties trudls Ssell
¥0 P r i c e
Mr. and Mrs. I.

Lestrud have sold
their ranch, cattle 
and hay, to John D. 
Price of Trego.

The Lestrud's have 
purchased a house in 
town from .Kenneth 
Gwynn. They plan to 
occupy it about the 
middle of December.

l a d i e s  Wfrap
<331 Its

A gift box of indiv
idual gifts from the
Ladies of Holy Cross 
was prepared at a 
meeting Tuesday, Dec. 
2. This box was sent 
to Mrs. Becker, the 
wife of Missionary
Becker in the Philipp
ines, .
Mrs. Richard Sandman 

won the prize for the 
best wrapped gift.

The group sang
Christmas carols by 
candlelight and Mrs. 
Bill Glass led the de
votions.

Ten members and one 
visitor were present.

^ I b e e  Hosts 
§  r iend s
During Thanksgiving 

Mrs. Rose Albee was 
hostess to several 
friends from Spokane, 
Washington and Pullman, 
Washington. The fri
ends from Spokane were 
Miss Norma Mangindin, 
Medical Technologist 
at Deaconess Hospital, 
Miss Catherine Helbing 
a nurse at Sacred 
Heart Hospital, Miss 
Nay Sarasa a Medical 
Technology student at 
St. Lukes Hospital. 
From Pullman was her 
daughter Mrs. Lucy 
Pittman, who's a stud
ent at Washington 
State College and a 
friend Miss Eloise 
Atienze, an exchange 
student from the Phil- 
lipines. She's major
ing in Home Economics.

Those present at the 
Thanksgiving Dinner 
were hostess's, Mrs. 
Rose Albee, and Mrs. 
Lucy Pittman, the 
guests were Joey Pit
tman, Miss Eloise Ati
enze, Miss Norma Man
gindin, Miss Catherine 
Helbing, Miss Nay 
Sarasa, Mr. and Mrs. 
George Preston and 
Gilbert, and Father 
Burke.

Alice Quirk had a 
slumber party at her 
home Friday, Nov. 28, 
The guests popped pop 
corn and discussed 
college.

Guests were Ilia 
Olson, Faye Quirk, 
Marie Stephenson, and 
Kathy Mayue, Alice's 
roomate.


